
Checklist for new children  

Thank you for choosing Stannington Village Pre-School. We cannot wait to 

welcome your child into the setting and we’re sure they’ll have lots of fun and 

make many new friends when they start. Here are a few things we ask you 

send your child with/remember when they start: - 

❖ Slippers- All the children wear slippers or some form of indoor shoes and 

leave them at pre-school to use each day they attend. 

❖ Bag- Please send a bag with spare clothes in as we like to get messy! 

❖ Nappies and wipes- If your chid is in nappies please send nappies and 

wipes for us to keep in a basket for them. If your child requires any 

barrier cream, please let us know so we can complete a medication form 

on the famly app. 

❖ Wellies- Some children like to bring wellies as we go out in all weathers! 

❖ Puddle suits- Some children like to bring these when we go out in the 

rain and snow! 

❖ Lunchbox- If your child is staying for lunch, please make sure you send 

their lunch and a names lunch box and please remember we are a nut 

free setting. 

❖ Please don’t bring toys from home as they can get lost or broken and this 

can cause a lot of upset. 

❖ Please make sure your child has a hat and gloves in the winter and an 

appropriate hat in the summer too. 

❖ Water bottle- please send you child with a named water bottle to use 

throughout the day. We ask you only send water in the bottle. 

 

 

We ask that anything you send in to preschool is clearly named! Please 

make sure your child’s coat and bag are named as well as some 

children have the same items and things can get lost or mixed up! 

 

If you have any questions at all please don’t hesitate to get in touch.  

Thanks 

Jenny (Pre-School Manager) 

07562121324 


